	From:  
Carolyn West

To:  

Mike Panek, Owner, Roger O'Brien, Hfd Planning & Zoning, WECA, 


Kenyon Residents


January 11, 2012

I'd like to thank the owner, city, civic association and neighbors for participating in the greatly improved situation of the dumpsters for 550 Farmington Ave.  

I've included a picture showing them neatly placed behind the building and behind screening.  This makes such a difference to those of us who live on the street.  Thank you so much.  

My hope for the future is that the landscaped green fencing be completed to include a square at the back corner at Kenyon.   
Sincerely,

Carolyn West

65 Kenyon Street
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